
St Ursula’s Catholic Primary School 

Weekly News Bulletin 

Date - 27th June 2025 

School Values Winners 

Key Stage 1 & EYFS 

Faith –  

Respect –  

Kindness –  

Honesty -  

Resilience -  

Key Stage 2 

Faith –  

Respect –  

Kindness –  

Honesty -  

Resilience -  

Whole School 
 

 

Nursery 
 
 

Reception 
 

 

Year 1 
 

  

Year 2 
Year 2 Visit to Hertfordshire Zoo- REMINDER 

We would like to take both Year 2 Classes on a visit to Hertfordshire Zoo on Monday 14th July 2025.  

Children will need to be in school at 8:30am prompt on the day, as we will be leaving at 9.00am. We are aiming 

to return to school by 3.15pm but any delays will be alerted via Schoolcomms. 

Whilst at the Zoo, the children will be going to find “The Big 5” animals of Africa, which will support our learning 

about Kenya during the Summer Term. The school trip is always a highlight of the children’s year and this trip will 

help to consolidate their previous learning.  A contribution of £23.79 per child is requested, to help to cover the cost 

of transport and entrance to the zoo for the day.  

Please pay via the Schoolcomms system. If anyone is having any difficulties signing up to Schoolcomms please contact 

the school office as soon as possible. The payment can be paid up to and including Monday 30th June.  

Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the day (in a disposable bag) and a water bottle. If you need 

a packed lunch to be provided by the school, please let the office know by Friday 11th July. 

The children will be required to wear full summer uniform on the day. Please ensure that sun protection is 

applied before they come to school on the day. PLEASE ENSURE YOU HAVE COMPLETED THE GOOGLE CONSENT 

FORM AND MADE PAYMENT.  

  

Year 3 
 

 



Year 4 
 

 

Year 5 
Year 5 Retreat - Walsingham House  

We are pleased to confirm that the Year 5 Retreat to Walsingham House is going ahead on Wednesday 9th July 

2025. This trip is themed around the message of Our Lady of Walsingham and ‘Sharing the joy’ through a range of 

workshops.  

Your child will need to be dropped off at school at 8:20am on Wednesday 9th July. We will be travelling by coach 

to Walsingham House at 8:30am – we will not be able to wait for latecomers. The event finishes at 2:30pm and we 

will return to school by the end of the school day.  

Your child will need a packed lunch (remember that the lunch must be nut free) – please ensure that they have 

plenty of water. If you wish to order a packed lunch from the school, then please select the ‘School trip lunch’ on 

Cypad.  

Pupils will need to wear their summer school uniform – we are asking that they wear trainers for this event. 

Depending on the weather, pupils will need a sun hat and sun cream. A raincoat may also be necessary!  

The cost of this trip will be £11.75 per child. Payments should be made via Schoolcomms by Friday 27th June 

2025. By paying for the school trip you will be providing your consent for your child to participate. If payment is 

not received, then we will take this as you not consenting for your child to participate.  

If your child qualifies for Pupil Premium Funding and you would like to contribute towards the cost, you may do so 

via Schoolcomms.  

Please complete the Google Form give permission for your child to participate in the trip.  

 

 

Year 6 
 

 

 

St Joseph’s  
Core Word of the Week  
Next week’s words of the week are ‘in’ and ‘out’  
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wwg2YS57bzg  

 

Parish Community 

Summer Event for Children 

Join the church for fun filled Arts and Crafts sessions and games on Wednesday 30th July, 

Wednesday 13th and 20th August from 10am – 12pm at St. George’s Hall, Most Holy Redeemer.  

All children must be accompanied by parents and carers.  Parents and carers MUST STAY for 

the session. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wwg2YS57bzg

